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The Illinois Movers’ & Warehousemen’s Association is pleased to announce that we have partnered 
with the non-profit organization, Move For Hunger.  Together, we will help create one of the 
country’s largest, year-round service programs, influencing millions in need of relief.  The program is 
a natural fit for movers of our association, and we are excited to begin giving back!   
 
As you are aware, many people throw out a good deal of “stuff” during the moving process.  
Unfortunately, some of this “stuff” is food that could be delivered to a local family in need rather than 
thrown away.  Move For Hunger asks you to begin asking your customers to donate this unopened, 
non-perishable food during their moves.  You will then deliver this food on a monthly basis to your 
local food bank or pantry, where it will be distributed to local families in need. 
 
Move For Hunger will supply you with marketing materials, uniquely customized to your business, 
and help coordinate arrangements with your local food bank.  Mover partners are listed on the Move 
for Hunger website and also on our IMAWA website.  Please read through the attached Program 
Materials for additional details and information.  This program is an excellent opportunity for you to 
easily give something back to your community while helping to feed those in need, and we encourage 
all IMAWA members to participate.  Visit www.moveforhunger.org to learn more about the 
organization.   
 
To sign up, please complete the enrollment form and fax it to 732-774-0521, or e-mail it to 
adam@moveforhunger.org.  A Move For Hunger representative will then contact you to help you get 
started with the program. 
 
As always, feel free to call me if you have any questions.  Let’s get started! 
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